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SSA/NHR/HSL 
 
22 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Barton Peveril College Taster Day 2023 
 
Your child has chosen to attend the Barton Peveril College Taster Day on Wednesday 5 July. It is now 
time for them to select their taster sessions. Students will take part in four taster sessions and are able 
to choose from a large variety of subjects.  
 
We would like to draw your attention to some important information: 
 
Transport 
Students must make their own way to the Barton Peveril College, as no transport will be provided by 
the school or college.  
 
Choosing of subjects 
Barton Peveril College has a deadline of 19 May at 4.00pm by which all students need to register on 
the college portal and choose their subject choices. No late registrations or subject changes can be 
considered due to the organisational workload this would involve. To register, please click here. 
 
Further information regarding the taster day, including timings of the day, uniform and lunch 
arrangements will be provided by the college shortly after 19 May.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Careers Office on 01794 
510260 or email sindy.shakya@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mrs S Shakya       Mr H Stonehill 
Head of Careers       Yead of Year 10 
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